
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

February 05, 2019

Attn: Mr. Steven C. Hemple
Viasat, Inc.
6155 El Camino Real     
Carlsbad, CA 92009
United States

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Mr. Steven C. Hemple,

This refers to application, File No.   1834-EX-ST-2018, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  NTIA
has withdrawn the FCC STA request on behalf of Viasat for South Bend, IN during the period 30
December 2018 thru 01 January 2019, due to the End Date having lapsed.
If this STA request is still needed, please submit a new request with updated Start and End Dates and
NTIA will process accordingly.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     45877

                  Sincerely,

       Anthony Serafini
     Chief
     Experimental Licensing Branch


